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Dear brothers and sisters, 

 

There is an opportunity for college-aged students to meet with Korean University students. 20 students 

from Korea are coming as part of a Sun Hak Elite Scholarship Program to visit the New York area and 

True Parents' buildings. They will be going to the UN and have also prepared a seminar. 

 

The seminar will be held at the New Yorker Hotel at 1PM on January 8th, 2017. 

 

The Korean students will be presenting on topics such as: 

 

1. The past, present and future of the UN with regards to the refugee issues 

 

2. The role of the UN in the unification of North and South Korea. 

 

This is a great opportunity for American and Korean students to have a friendly and educated discussion 

around issues that affect both countries. Korean students can offer a wealth of insight into north and south 

Korea unification. This is a great opportunity to learn from and interact directly with Korean 

natives. American students can gain new understanding on these issues and exchange ideas. 

 

Any students who will be able to make it are welcome! 

 

If you have any questions, please contact Nina Taupier at nina@ carplife,org 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Dr. Kone 

 

 


